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Welcome to our SPARK Newsletter! 



Through this newsletter, we will share weekly updates and recent news. 

 
THIS WEEK’S ​TOP STORY  

 
The Beginning of Possibilities  
A Special Spark News Report 
 
The first Open House Events for Spark Academy was an overwhelming success.  
 
Potential Spark parents and students arrived on  the Manchester Community College campus 
prepared and engaged. Their vibrant support encouraged the whole Spark Team.  
 
Denis Mailloux, Executive Director of Spark Academy evoked the vision of the school through 
his extensive and motivating narrative.  
 
“Denis did a wonderful job informing the parents about our school. His sense of humor and slide 
show were a hit,” expressly noted one attendee. 
 
She also added that the Spark Team showed “passion and enthusiasm that carried across the 
room!” 
 
As Dan led the tour of the MCC labs and classroom spaces, future Spark students anticipated 
creating projects and problem-solving as active learners.  
 
The Spark Team expects this initial response to progress until school begins this September.  



 
Important Updates: 
 
*The Spark Team will host another Open House at Manchester Community College this 
Thursday at 6:00 pm. Please join us to gain more information about our programs. Feel free to 
invite your friends!  
 
*Registration for Spark Academy officially ends this June 15th. If you have any questions, 
please email ​admissions@sparkacademynh.org​ or call us at (603) 316-1170. We would love to 
hear from you. 
We will also contact you shortly after we receive your application. 

We appreciate your continued interest in Spark Academy. Thank you! 

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE  

 
Please follow us on Facebook: Spark Academy of Advanced Technologies @educatenh 
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